Martinez, Joseph J - DNR

From: Martinez, Joseph J - DNR

Sent: Tuesday, July 5, 2022 11:29 AM

To: Mafizul Islam, P.E.

Cc: Reimer, Mathew

Subject: RE: [EXT] RE: Tri-Chem Emerging Contaminant Evaluation and Case Closure
Mafizul,

The DNR agrees that additional groundwater sampling for 1,4 dioxane, hexavalent chromium, and PFAS as described in
the “recommendations” section of the Emerging Contaminant Investigation Summary Report, dated February 3, 2022 is
necessary prior to case closure. Please proceed with the sampling and let me know when the results are available.

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.

Joseph J. Martinez

Hydrogeologist — Remediation and Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

1027 W. St. Paul Avenue

Milwaukee, W1 53233

Phone: (414)218-6042

Email: joseph.martinez@wisconsin.gov

@dnr.wi.gov

£

From: Mafizul Islam, P.E. <mislam@thesigmagroup.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2022 7:56 AM

To: Martinez, Joseph J - DNR <Joseph.Martinez@wisconsin.gov>

Subject: RE: [EXT] RE: Tri-Chem Emerging Contaminant Evaluation and Case Closure

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Thank you, Joe.
Really appreciate your help.

Thank you

Mafizul Islam, P.E.

Senior Engineer

The Sigma Group, Inc.

414-643-4125 (direct)

414-588-7936 (mobile)

1300 W. Canal Street, Milwaukee, WI 53233




